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FEB 2 51986

Georgia Institute of Technology
ATTN: Dr. Ratib A. Karam, Director

of Nuclear Research Center
900 Atlantic Drive, N.W.
Atlanta, GA 30332

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-160/85-04

Thank you for your response of January 22, 1986, to our Engineering Preparedness
Appraisal Report issued on December 18, 1985, concerning activities conducted at
your Georgia Tech Research Reactor facility. Your response indicated a lack of
understanding of the meaning of the item described in Appendix B, Number 6. This
item was clarified in the telephone conversation between Dr. Karam and
Mr. R. Marston of this office on February 13, 1986. We vill examine the
implementation of your corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by;

Roger D. Walker4
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Roger D. Walker, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc evT. E. Stelson, Vice President
for Research
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